
THANKS FOR A MERRY STAFF PARTY! 

 
 
 
 
A tremendous thank you to all the parents who 
generously donated to the Staff Holiday 
Luncheon and Raffle, and special thanks to 
Nicole Raymond for chairing the event! It was a 
smashing success thanks to your efforts! The staff enjoyed a delicious 
lunch and homemade desserts. There were abundant raffle donations 
and every staff member received a gift.  
A wonderful time was had by all! 
 


